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After struggling to adjust to life 
outside the forces Marquetta 
is looking forward to a new 
start at Stoll’s newest housing 
scheme, Centenary Lodge: 
“I’m just looking to get back 
into civilian life and getting 
back the old me. There’s a lot 
of  help here that can get me 
there, ready to go out into the 
civilian world.”

“ 
“ Craig was in the Army for 11 years. “I found 

it really hard to settle into civvy street. I just 
thought it was me plodding through life, but I 
had a bit of  a breakdown really. My relation-
ship ended and it left me homeless. I’m ready 
for the next step and to move into my own flat 
at Stoll’s Centenary Lodge. When I saw the 
property, I thought it was absolutely stunning. 
Without these services, I couldn’t give you  
an answer of  where I’d be today.”

“ “ 
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We would like to thank our generous donors whose gifts allow Stoll to 
continue improving the lives of vulnerable Veterans and their families.




